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Comments: To the agencies concerned,

We would like to comment on the proposed project in the Gold Creek area.  We want any management activities

to protect the wildlife corridor that goes under I-90 east of the pass.  We want any management plans to stop

illegal activities, including driving past the boat launch to put boats in the water.  The launch should be closed at

that point!  All fish habitat should be undisturbed and/or enhanced by any management activities.  THanks for the

opportunity to submit comments.


